
BHP Fundraising Gala Dinner a Success
The Botswana Harvard Health 
Partnership (BHP) Board and 
management extend their heartfelt 
gratitude to all sponsors and attendees 
of the inaugural BHP Fundraising Gala 
Dinner, held September 13, 2024, at 
The Royal Aria in Tlokweng. Your 
generous contributions made the 
evening memorable and a resounding 
success.
    This event was dedicated to raising   

essential funds to support critical 
research, bolster laboratory 
infrastructure, and enhance BHP’s 
research capabilities in addressing 
current and emerging public health 
threats. The proceeds will also 
strengthen e�orts to train the next 
generation of Botswana’s scientists.  
 We especially thank all who 
sponsored, attended and supported 
the event,  looking forward to your 

continued involvement in our future 
initiatives. 
 Together, we can continue to 
empower BHP’s mission of combating 
HIV/AIDS and other urgent public 
health challenges through innovative 
research, education, and capacity 
building that saves lives, impact policy 
and practice, while strengthening 
health care systems in Botswana, 
regionally and globally. 
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